
Parent Conferences:
Conference Days will be held 
October 7 and 8. Contact your
teacher for more information. 

Annual Title I Meeting: 
Wednesday, October 16

Time: TBD

ESOL FAIR: 
Saturday, October 19

Title Updates from Mrs. Shaw If you need reading or math activities or books
to read at home, the Parent Resource Center

(PRC) is the place for you. 
I update all items provided in this room based

off our school improvement plan and
feedback I receive. 

Please do not hesitate to let me know if there
is something needed that we do not have.

Use the QR code below for feedback on the
PRC.

Parent Resource Center

Upcoming dates

Budget:
We are in the process of preparing for our new

budget funds. We will work hard to purchase items
that were agreed upon in our feedback meeting last

year. 

Family Nights:
Third, Fourth, and Fifth Grade held family nights

during August and September. 
We will hold Kindergarten, First, and Second

Grade nights during January and February. Look
for those flyers in the second semester.

If you need anything, please reach out to
 Kimberly Shaw. 

kshaw@paulding.k12.ga.us
678-838-2683 ext. 45024

How is the Compact Developed?
All parents, staff, and students of Hal Hutchens Elementary are
provided the opportunity to contribute input to the development

of the compact so that it is jointly developed. Feedback from
surveys, input at meetings, and evaluation of current parent

engagement practices are considered. Teachers suggest
strategies that can be used at home, and parents contribute
ideas to make these activities possible. Students are offered

opportunities to provide input as well. Meetings are held each
year to review the compact, and to make necessary changes.
The compact ensures that students are provided with the best

opportunity for academic achievement by the school and family
working together. Parents are welcome to contribute comments

at any time as the compact will be referenced throughout the
year. Language translation of materials and documents are
available upon request. Please contact Kimberly Shaw, your

Title I Instructional Lead Coach, with any comments or with any
questions regarding your child’s education at 678-838-2683 or

kshaw@paulding.k12.ga.us

Compact
If you need another copy of
the compact, please use the

QR code below. 

mailto:kshaw@paulding.k12.ga.us





